JULY KFCF REPORT 
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The KFCF foundation is preparing for our fall fundraising banquet. We have had an increasing number of equipment failures over the past few months which have really put a strain of the foundations’ resources. Fortunately, we are lucky to have an engineer who seems to work miracles in patching together our equipment in addition to having outside resources to assist in keeping us on the air. Our plan is to make this year our best effort ever as we take on a greater commitment as board members, to increase our bottom line. You may find this hard to believe but, from what may seem like total kayos, I have able to take back to the KFCF board some very good ideas for fundraising for us. I have also been able to share with them some things that we must avoid when trying to find common ground (ha ha). 

We have also discussed when and where we could host an LSB meeting in our city. Perhaps we can meet briefly during the break of one of our meetings to talk about is. In addition, I would hope that I could meet with someone to discuss the KPFA internship program. 
 If one could take away at least one good thing about our monthly LSB meetings, is that we meet in the Bay Area…not the HOT valley!!!!!

Melvin Sanders
